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Dollar-Limit Increase to the Term Contracts for Solid Waste Disposal and Vegetative Waste
Processing Services as requested by the Solid Waste Department (Citywide)

This contract provides multiple pre-qualified vendors for solid waste disposal and vegetative waste
processing services for City of Mesa, Town of Gilbert, and City of Tempe. This contract allows for
annual increases according to specified indexes in the contracts. This year, the index increases were
between 7.7% and 8.1%. Due to these price increases that went into effect January 1, 2023 and the
anticipated growth in the upcoming year, the Solid Waste Department is requesting a contract dollar-
limit increase accordingly.

The Solid Waste Department and Purchasing recommend authorizing the amendment, to reflect the
revised Contract, increasing by $550,000 the dollar limit of the multi-vendor Master Agreement, which
covers all Solid Waste Disposal and Vegetative Waste Processing Services, from $10,300,000 to
$10,850,000.
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